
COVID-19 Update 
Virtual Town Hall
The Chula Vista Elementary School District will host a Virtual Town Hall on the  
current state of COVID-19 at 6 p.m. on Thursday, January 13 with Dr. Kelly Motadel.  
Dr. Motadel is the Child Health Officer for the County of San Diego. She plays a critical 
role in planning and providing medical direction to Child Welfare Services, First 5 San 
Diego, and other county programs related to children’s health. Join us to hear more on 
this important topic and to participate in a Q and A session. 

If you would like your question answered during the town hall meeting, please submit 
it early here: https://tejoin.com/scroll/514936831

January 13, 2022  
at 6:00 p.m.

Click on the link or scan the  
QR code to join the meeting.

https://bit.ly/3pVGJmG

with special guest Kelly Motadel MD, MPH 
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